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BRILLIANT
6 ENERGY
INSTITUTE

at Ontario Tech

In addition to the environmental benefits, the economic impact of the Darlington New Nuclear
Project will be considerable, supporting skilled jobs, fostering technological innovation, and
enhancing Ontario’s position as a global leader in clean energy solutions. The project can create
additional opportunities for research and development within the nuclear sector, opening avenues
for partnerships, academic collaboration, and training opportunities that align with our mission at
the Brilliant Energy Institute. Ontario Tech offers Canada’s only undergraduate nuclear engineering
program, complimented by a suite of core engineering programs. Our highly qualified alumni have
gone onto roles at OPG and supply chain partners, representing the qualified and competent
talent dedicated to safe and responsible nuclear operations.

As the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission considers the application for this important project,
we urge you to recognize the potential of the Darlington New Nuclear Project to advance Canada’s
energy strategy. We support OPG’s vision and commitment to creating a more sustainable,
prosperous, and secure energy future.

Thank you for considering our perspective on this matter. The Brilliant Energy Institute looks
forward to continued collaboration with Ontario Power Generation and other stakeholders in
shaping a cleaner, more sustainable future for allCanadians.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Alsop
Director
Brilliant Energy Institute
Jennifer.alsop(5)ontariotechu.ca / 905-259-8567
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